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CONFERENCE TIME IS COMING SOON 
After first quarter has closed, we meet with ALL parents via Zoom to discuss each 
child’s progress.  Those conferences are scheduled for Thursday evening, Nov. 18th 
and Thursday afternoon and evening on. Nov. 19th. In grades 1 – 8, students attend 
the conference with their parent and help lead a portion of the meeting.  Preschool, 
Pre-kindergarten, and Kindergarten parents meet independently with their child’s 
teacher.  An email sign up will be sent home November 3rd with the opportunity 
for you to select the conference time that works best for you.  Respond promptly 
to this email as this will assure you get the conference time you desire!  

LUNCH VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR NOVEMBER 
We are need of volunteers to help serve lunches in November. Please contact the 
off office by email office@concordialutheranschool.ner or (262) 884-0991. 

FALL FEST NEWS! PLEASE HELP 
Fall Fest is approaching quickly, THIS SATURDAY, OCTOBER 30TH FROM 12-4 P.M. 
To have many games available and make the afternoon as fun as possible, we are 
looking for more volunteers! Please consider helping for an hour or two; we cannot 
host this great afternoon without your help. Thank you to everyone who has 
already signed up. Here's the link for signing up to help for this fun afternoon. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0948AFAB23AAF85-concordia 
 
Donations for our Silent Auction have been arriving from are businesses.  If anyone 
would like to add to our selection of stand-alone featured items, donations can be 
brought to the office. 

CLASSROOM AUCTION BASKET ITEMS 
Collection baskets are out and waiting to grow. The class whose basket draws the 
largest bid during the silent auction will win a pajama/electronics day and the 
Golden Basket filled with treats for the classroom as a reward. There are lots of fun 
and theme appropriate items at places like “5 Below” or the “Dollar Store”. Please 
consider donating an item to your student’s classroom. Be creative, it is fun to see 
how the baskets turn out for the auction. 
(Basket attachment sent separately with this newsletter distribution.) 

FIRST QUARTER ENDS TOMORROW 
Thursday, Oct. 28th is the final day of our first quarter.  Students are reminded to 
have all assignments given during the quarter in.  A Records Day/NO SCHOOL is 
scheduled for Friday, Oct. 29th.  Enjoy your day off! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Wed. October 27 
-Chapel 
-Spaghetti & Meatballs 
 
Thurs. October 28 
-Sloppy Joes 
-End of 1st Quarter 
 
Fri. October 29 
-No School 
-Records Day 
 
Mon. November 1 
-Turkey Sandwich 
-Childcare Bills Posted 
-2nd Quarter Begins 
 
Tues. November 2 
-Hot dog Tuesday 
-T-shirts for Ashley 
 
Wed. November 3 
-Chapel 
-Chicken Patty 
-Progress Reports Issued 
-Conference Signup Opens  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fall Fest is this 

Saturday!! 

October 30, 2021 

12 – 4 P.M. 

Looking forward to 

seeing you there 

😊 
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GOING ABOVE & BEYOND IN NOVEMBER 
The area of academic emphasis for the month of 

November is Science.  Please check your child’s 

classroom newsletter coming out next week to discover 

how you child can grow in this area. Go above and 

beyond!! All students completing the monthly challenge 

will be recognized at the conclusion of the school year.  

FEES POSTED ON FACTS  
Bills for Before and After School Care, milk, and other 

IOUs incurred thus far will be posted on FACTS. Any 

charges incurred in September must be paid in full to 

receive your child’s progress report. Call the school 

office and speak to Mrs. Voss with questions!  

OCTOBER = PASTOR APPRECIATION! 
Take a moment to let your Pastor know how much you 

appreciate the work they do! It’s Pastor Appreciation 

Month – now’s the time! Although, any day is a good day 

to let someone know you are thankful that God has 

placed them in your life! 

ACTION TERRITORY NIGHT AHEAD!  
Please save the date for a special night out with our 

Concordia families and friends.  Join us at Action 

Territory, 12345 75th St., Kenosha on Friday, Nov. 12th 

from 4 – 10 p.m. For just $10 per person, you will receive 

unlimited laser tag, bumper cars, virtual reality, and a $5 

bonus game card. $20 per person includes unlimited 

indoor & outdoor go karts, mini golf, bumper boats, laser 

tag, bumper cars, and virtual reality. 33% of those 

admissions comes back to the school! Take advantage of 

the family pizza coupon we’ll make available including a 

16” cheese pizza, 6 breadsticks, and a pitcher of soda for 

$19.75.  

PLEASE NOTE! 
Hot Dog Day order forms (PS3 - 2nd) and Lunch Program 

order forms (PS3 – 8th) for the month of November were 

due TODAY, October 27th. We will not be accepting any 

more order forms at this time.  

Please also keep in mind that if your child is absent on a 

day an order was placed, we are unable to refund money 

or credit your account due to preordering that cannot be 

adjusted. If you would like to pick up your child’s lunch, 

have it saved for the next day, or share it with a sibling – 

that can be done! Simply let the office know when you 

call in the absence.  

 

SHORTS TO END TOMORROW! 
Students are enjoying the opportunity to wear shorts yet 

this year. Tomorrow is the final day that students are 

permitted to wear shorts to school this year (other than 

in gym class). We will resume the joy again beginning 

April 1. Please remind your child of this policy. 

OTHER DRESS CODE MENTIONS 
Please note that school policy as noted in the Student-

Parent Handbook indicates that clothing should be neat 

and clean, not frayed or torn. As such, the ever so 

popular torn jeans may not be worn to school. Please 

refer to Clothing and Dress on p. 26 of the handbook for 

the complete dress code.  

CHANGE YOUR WORDS, CHANGE YOUR 

MINDSET 
Teach your child to build a growth mindset by shifting the 

way he or she looks at challenges and setbacks. Here are 

some examples we encourage at school.  

INSTEAD OF SAYING THAT SAY THIS!! 

I can’t do that.  How can I get better at that? 

This is hard.  This will take time & effort.  

I don’t get it! What am I missing? 

They’re smarter than me.  What can I learn from them? 

I give up! I will keep working.  

I am a failure.  I can learn from my mistakes. 

It’s too hard for me.  I’ll keep trying.  

 

CHAPEL OFFERINGS  

Your offerings during September and October will be 

used by LCMS Disaster Relief to rebuild earthquake 

devasted areas and provide much needed food and 

clean water. Today we raised $155.21 brining our 

current total to $661.84.  Thank you for your generous 

gifts. We reached our goal of $600! During the months 

of November and December, we will direct our gifts to 

Heifer International. More information will be shared 

with you and your child next week.  

IN OUR PRAYERS THIS WEEK 
We want to lift up our school families in prayer! During 

our faculty devotions, chapel, and church services we 

will be including students and their families and school 

staff.  Please join us in remembering the following 

families and staff this week (grade level noted): Holst (K, 

3), Hultman (1), Hutchinson (K4), Imhoff (3,7,8), Jackson 

(4), Jacob (K, 2), Jacoby (K, 1), Janis (K,2), Jensen (8), 

Joyce (7) and Justice (4) along with Mrs. Hughes (grade 

4 teacher), and Mrs. Joyce (Before/After Care).  



TODAY’S VERSE TO REMEMBER  
“Blessed is the one who finds wisdom, and the one who 

gets understanding.” 

   ~Proverbs 3:13 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
“You’re off to great places, today is your day. Your 

mountain is waiting, so get on your way.” 

   ~Dr. Seuss 

 
Our Mission at Concordia: Bringing Christ and excellence 

in academics to our children for life and forever. 

 

NEWS & NOTES IN ATHLETICS… 
 If you have not signed up your child for winter sports 

(boys and girls’ basketball and girls cheerleading), 

please use this link to do so. We would like to start 

practices in November!  

Winter Sports Sign 

Up: https://forms.gle/LxD1hS3TWmwTCmNF7 

We are looking for coaches for basketball (girls and 

boys) and cheerleading. Please send an email to our 

office or AD Trisha Holst at trisholst@aol.com to 

express your interest.  We appreciate the couple of 

individuals who have already volunteered and will be 

following up with you soon! 

Information on the basketball season will be 

coming out soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

Fall is a busy time at RLHS! We invite our Future 

Crusaders to join us! Mark your calendars with the 

events note here! 

8th Graders – If you missed the RLHS Open House, 

please call the admissions office at (262)637-6538. 

 

RLHS Fall Theatre Production! 

“Anne of Green Gables” 

Oct. 29,30, Nov. 5,6 

Details and tickets at RacineLutheran.org  

 

8th Graders – Sign up now for the RLHS Out of the 

Shadows event on November 12th. Contact the 

admissions office at (262) 637-6538 

 

Academic Bowl! 

Grades 5-8 – Saturday, Nov. 13. See your teachers for 

more details. 

 

Be sure to “Like” us on Facebook – Racine Lutheran 

High School Admissions and keep up with the latest 

news and announcements 

 

Little Crusader Middle School 

Basketball Open Gym 

When:   Thursdays 5:00 to 6:30  

 (Running now until end of October) 

Cost:      Free 

Who:     5th through 8th grade boys  

 (experienced players only please) 

Where:  Gallo Sports Center, 4726 6 Mile Road 
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